
  

 

 

 

 

Dear parent/carers, 

 

As part of our development of maths fluency and number recall, we have 

introduced Key Instant Recall Facts (KIRFs) each half term for each year group. 

These are number facts the children need to recall fluently. In school, within 

the mental maths sessions, one objective will be practised for each half term in 

order for children to embed and learn the facts quickly and deeply.  

In order for the children to practise these at home as well, we are providing 

you with an information sheet, which explains the KIRF in more detail, with 

examples of what it looks like, games to play and websites to visit. The idea is 

that you can help them recall the facts little and often and work with us to 

ensure our children are as fluent with recalling number facts as they can be.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Pickering -Ernst 

Assistant Headteacher and Maths Lead 

  

 


